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Comments: | am hereby submitting the attached document for the administrative record.

This document is from the Arizona Livestock Board. Although the Livestock Board grants its permission for the
Forest Service to claim unbranded horses in the forest and sell them at auction, the Arizona Livestock Board
does not take precedence over or usurp the authority of the Wild and Free-Roaming Horses and Burros Act. Nor
can the Arizona Livestock Board take away the protections of the wild and free-roaming horses in the Sitgreaves.

Attachment: Letter from Arizona Livestock Board to US Forest Service Supervisor



